
       
 

Gentleman, welcome to the 2020 season of golf at Sheridan.   Below is a complete list of 
dates, membership form, and membership letter with changes for the upcoming season. 
  

---------------------------------Event Schedule---------------------------------- 
Date               Event   
 
Fri 4/3  Spring Party - 6:00pm NOCO Pavilion @ Sheridan Park 
Sat 5/9  2-Man Presidents' Cup first round matches 
Sun 5/24  4-Man Kick-off (teams are determined using handicap system)  
Sun 6/14  Paul "Sledge" Boehler Memorial 2-Man Scramble 
Sat 6/27  Invitational/Member-Member (Day 1)  
Sun 6/28  Invitational/Member-Member (Day 2)   
Sun 7/12  Senior Club Championship    
Sun 8/2  Club Championship Round 1 
Sat 8/8  Club Championship Round 2 
Sun 8/9  Club Championship Round 3 
Wed 8/12  Steak Roast @ DFK Pavilion @ Lincoln Arena 
Sun 9/13  Memorial 4-Man Scramble (create your own team) 
Sun 10/4  Nightmare 2-Man Scramble 
Fri 10/23  Fall Party @ 6:00pm DFK Pavilion @ Lincoln Arena 

------------------------------------------   Club Dues ------------------------------------- 
 

Club Membership dues are $120.00.  As always, membership provides you with an 
official USGA handicap and makes you eligible to participate in club events. We are 
accepting new members – membership applications are available at Lindner’s Golf Shop 
and on our website. 
 

ALL DUES MUST BE PAID BY THE SPRING PARTY TO AVOID A $15 LATE FEE 
Please make checks payable to: Sheridan Park Golf Club, Inc. and mail them to: 

Mark Dominguez, 5014 Callan Dr , Lewiston, NY 14092 
Or drop them off to:  Lindner’s Golf Shop 

Please return this portion with your check: 
If your information changed, please update below and return with your dues  

 

Name: _______________________________       Phone: ___________________ 
Address: _____________________________       Cell Phone: ________________ 
              _____________________________       eMail: _____________________ 
 
Prepay for the Spring Party on April 3rd             Yes:______  (add $15.00) 
Prepay for the Steak Roast on August 12th       Yes:______  (add $20.00) 
Prepay for the Fall Party on October 23rd         Yes:______  (add $15.00) 
Hole-in-one Club                                            Yes:______  (add $10.00) 
 



       
Gentlemen, 
 
Welcome to the 86th season of the Sheridan Park Golf Club.  This season we 
have numerous changes occurring with dates of tournaments, locations of 
events, and the addition of a new tournament at the begin of October.  Like 
last year, the Club will have sign-ups for all events online starting at the 
Spring Party and in the clubhouse starting once the course opens.  In 
addition, we are going to send out emails at least once a month with all 
pertinent Club information for the coming weeks. 
 
The major changes to our tournaments are with the Senior Club 
Championship and the Invitational.  The Senior CC will now occur Sunday, 
July 12th, which is two weeks later then in the past years.  The Invitational 
will be on Saturday, June 27th and Sunday, June 28th, which is two 
weeks earlier then in past years.  Also, note that the Invitational will occur 
on a Saturday and Sunday as requested by many of the membership.  
There will be a separate sheet available online, at the Spring Party, and in 
the clubhouse with further information about the Invitational. 
 
The Steak Roast and Fall Party locations are moving to the DFK Pavilion 
located next to the Lincoln Arena on Parker Boulevard in the Town of 
Tonawanda.  The main reason for the move is the cost to rent the NOCO 
Pavilion is $400.00 per event and the DFK Pavilion is only $300.00 per 
event.  We will see how this change goes and make a determination at the 
end of the season to weather this location is ideal or a new avenue is 
needed. 
 
Lastly, Sunday, October 4th will be our first annual Nightmare two-man 
scramble.  This event will be very similar to the one the Town has run in the 
past, with the exception it will only be open to Club members.  We will have 
more information about the format and cost once the course opens. 
 
We are hoping with this season’s mild winter the course will be opening 
earlier then last year.  We will be discussing the changes with the GHIN 
system at the Spring Party and emailing out information sheets after the 
meeting to the entire membership.  As always, if anyone has any questions, 
please contact the Club by email at sheridanparkgolfclub@gmail.com or 
reach out to any of the Board. 
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